
2nd grade girls enjoying recess on the parallel bars!

September 26th

Home Basketball game  vs.

St.Patrick’s 4:30-7:30 pm @ St.

Joseph Academy

September 27th

12 pm Dismissal school lunches

will not be served

Aftercare available until 5 pm

RSVP to jverdugo@cpsschool.org

4th-Grade Retreat

October 1st

Away Basketball game  @ St.

Michael’s 4:30-7:00 pm

October 4th 

Adoration in Chapel

THE HALO
Cathedral Parish School

259 St. George Street
St. Augustine, FL 32084

(904) 824-2861

A Letter from Deacon Ott

Save the Date

September 20, 2024
MISSION STATEMENT

We, the Catholic Community of
Cathedral Parish School, will be
examples of Christian teachings, will
serve others as Jesus would, will achieve
academic excellence, and put Christ first
in ALL we do.

This week in Mass, Fr. Mac shared how we all have
access to the most powerful force on the planet—love.
We have been given great power—may we use it
responsibly and love generously at every opportunity!



Meet Rocky! The 4th grade’s
class pet Bearded Dragon!

Catholic Trivia: Did you know that St. Joseph of Cupertino is the patron saint of
aviation, test taking and students?

Cross Country had a meet this week and received new uniforms from St.
Augustine Road Runners!

The 7th graders played Heads Up
with their vocabulary words in

preparation for their test in
Science.



5th grade used various items to construct models of places in St. Augustine while
exploring the role of models in science practicing predicting and measuring using

balances.

6A studied for their chapter test
using Blooket.



1.
2.
3.

?

This series is available online & on your favorite
podcast directory. Available starting 9/10/2024

A  C O M P E L L I N G  P R O C L A M A T I O N  O F  T H E  G O S P E L



Hello,
 
The Sisters of St. Joseph of St. Augustine have started an
educational/career development program. It is called the St.
Joseph Neighborhood Center program, and it is specifically
for single working mothers whose incomes are just above the
poverty line. The participants are mentored and supported as
they take classes, earn certifications, and obtain on the job
training and they are paid for it. This program is a great way
for these women to earn a higher wage rate and improve the
lives of their families. Our website is www.sjncfl.org.
 
If you know of a woman who might be a good fit for the
program, please let me know or give her to our website
information. Also, if you know of a Business Owner who
would like to employ a participant after she completes the
program, please contact me.
 
Together we can improve the lives of these women and their
children. Thank you.
 
Kristin Paul
Executive Director
St. Joseph Neighborhood Center
904-824-1752 ext. 503






